
 

Please join us for our  

Christmas Fair  

on 

Thursday 15 December 

It will start straight after school and 

will include drinks and cakes, tombola, 

games and a special visit from SANTA! 

The PTA have funded the presents 

from Santa for all children in school, 

there will be a small charge for siblings 

to receive a present.  

Any cake/bun donations for the sale 

would be needed in school on 

Wednesday 14th or the morning of the 

15th.  

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 


